
ED-24-46 

From: Carolyn Adams <M.F.I.P.P.A 14(1)>  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 10:59 AM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Cc: <M.F.I.P.P.A 14(1)>  
 
Subject: Oshawa Museum  
 
To whom it does concern 
 
I, as a citizen of Oshawa, support the Oshawa Museum plan for expansion. We, in 
Oshawa, are fortunate to have a museum plus a very dedicated staff. More and more 
people are realizing the value for many of the artifacts in their possession. They are 
donating so much of our history to the museum. The museum, in their respect for these 
artifacts, understands the care and protection that is required. This year Oshawa is 
celebrating 100 years since inception. The museum has over 100 years of history in its 
possession. We do need to protect it and provide more space to display the many 
wonderful items. Every year we get older. Every year our past grows. Once artifacts are 
gone; they are gone; never to return. I support the museum’s plan to create proper 
protection for our past. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn Adams 
<M.F.I.P.P.A 14(1)>  
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